
 
 

Join us on Thursday 07 March to celebrate reading. At Seaford Head School, as 
part of our World Book Day celebrations, we are inviting Years 7-13 students to 
attend school in a book-themed costume.  

Dressing up is a fun, engaging and effective way to encourage students 
(particularly reluctant readers), to be thoughtful and reflective about reading, and 
to celebrate all the joy it has to offer. It can help students to express their 
personal reading preferences, share reading recommendations and generate 
reading-focussed discussions. The main goal is that our students feel included and 
inspired to read. Students who do not wish to participate in this dress up must 
instead wear school uniform.  

Students will be asked to bring in a £1 donation, which will go towards fundraising 
for one of our local, house-selected charities: Children’s Cancer. As some of you 
may know, this holds special significance for many, but especially one of our 
English teachers, Ms Kyprianou, whose daughter fought Hodgkin’s Lymphoma last 
year. 

We are aware of the challenges posed by the cost-of-living crisis, so below are 
some creative, DIY suggestions put together by our lovely librarian, Mrs Callard, 
that are cheap and easy options. 

Head down the rabbit hole as  

Alice in Wonderland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

or stand out in the crowd as Where’s Wally! 

  



 
 

 

Katniss Everdeen costume from       MaƟlda  Skullduggery Pleasant  

The Hunger Games        & The Bolds  

 

 

  Tinkerbell & Peter Pan Wizard Gandalf                The Cat in the Hat 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Nancy Drew           Queen of Hearts                                             Luna Lovegood 

               

 

          William Beach from Goodnight Mr Tom        Wednesday Addams
    



 
   

 

  Mary Poppins & Bert   Harry PoƩer & Hermione          Diary of a Wimpy Kid 

 

 

            Dorothy          Sherlock Holmes                                 Gangsta Granny 

 


